

Name:

Date: / / 20....

Class: S4...

Tel: 034 200 9294



GLOBAL ENGLISH 4
KET Reading & Writing

RD & WT:

Listening:

Mini Test:

	Từ vựng	Nghĩa		Từ vựng	Nghĩa
1	travel abroad	du lịch nước ngoài	4	painter (n)	họa sĩ
2	take someone sightseeing	đưa ai đó đi ngắm cảnh	5	frightened (adj)	hoảng sợ
3	go sunbathing	tắm nắng	6	upset (adj)	buồn rầu

n = noun: danh từ, adj = adjective: tính từ

Lưu ý: Với các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô có cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng trong phiếu để có chú thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé

Lưu ý: Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới 1 dòng để ghi nhớ. Các con gạch chân các từ khóa chính trong bài đọc

Reading - Part 3

Questions 14 - 18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

A VISIT TO FLORENCE

by Jamal Mohamed, age 12

I often travel abroad with my parents. They're both painters so they really enjoy visiting museums all over the world. Last summer we went to Italy. We visited a lot of beautiful cities but the one I liked best was Florence. The lady who took us sightseeing was my father's art teacher. She's lived in Florence for over 30 years so she knows a lot of interesting facts about the city.

Florence has a lot of things to see. On the first day we went to the Uffizi Museum. There were a lot of beautiful paintings, but I was a bit frightened when I saw Caravaggio's Medusa. This painting shows the head of a woman whose hair is actually snakes! My little brother started crying when he saw it, so we had to leave the room!

We spent the next three days walking around the town. Fortunately, it was sunny all the time, so we visited several wonderful buildings in the city centre and had a nice walk along the Arno river. There are a lot of nice bridges, but one of the oldest ones, Ponte Vecchio, is amazing because it's got real shops on it.

I never thought I would find Florence so interesting. It's a shame we only stayed there for four days, so we weren't able to see that much. However, my parents have decided we'll go back. We're going to spend a few weeks there next time so we'll have time to visit what we missed.

- 14** Why did Jamal's parents decide to visit Italy?
- A** They wanted to visit beautiful cities.
 - B** They are interested in art.
 - C** They wanted to see his father's art teacher.
- 15** Why did Jamal and his family leave the Uffizi Museum?
- A** Jamal was frightened by a picture.
 - B** There were some snakes in the museum.
 - C** Jamal's little brother was upset.
- 16** What did Jamal and his family do in the following days?
- A** They went sightseeing.
 - B** They went shopping.
 - C** They went sunbathing by the river.
- 17** Why is Ponte Vecchio so special?
- A** because it's the oldest bridge
 - B** because it's more beautiful than the other bridges
 - C** because it has buildings on it
- 18** What does Jamal say about his trip?
- A** He thought it was a bit boring.
 - B** He is sorry that it was so short.
 - C** He's sad because he misses Florence.

Writing - Part 7

Question 32

Look at the three pictures.

Write the story shown in the pictures.

Write **35 words** or more.

This image shows a single page of white paper with horizontal blue or grey ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page, leaving small margins at the top and bottom. There is no handwriting or other markings on the paper.

MINI TEST

Exercise 1: Sort the letters and complete the sentences.

0. Microparticles (m c r o p a r t i i c l e s) are particles between 0.1 and 100 μm in size.

1. Yoga can help _____ (e r d u c e) the stress levels.
2. The old man _____ (d e d d l o p) along the sidewalk with the walking stick.
3. Does life _____ (s i t e x) on other planets?
4. The Japanese _____ (e c r l e s c y) more than half their waste paper.
5. Nothing grows in these _____ (i r a d) regions.

Exercise 2: Circle the correct answer.

0. Plastic is a material **who** / **which** is dangerous for marine life.

1. She's one of those people **who** / **which** love to be the centre of attention.
2. The laptop **who** / **that** I bought last year is still working perfectly.
3. I have a neighbor **which** / **who** grows vegetables in her backyard.
4. The tree **which** / **who** is over a hundred years old provides shade in the park.
5. I know a person **which** / **that** can help us with our project.

❖ **Lưu ý:** Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 1 dòng.

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để StarLink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!



MINI TEST

Exercise 1: Circle the correct answer.

0. Plastic is a material **who** / **which** is dangerous for marine life.
1. The restaurant **which** / **who** serves delicious Italian food is always busy.
2. The book **who** / **that** I bought yesterday is very interesting.
3. He is the man **which** / **that** helped me to find a job.
4. He has a friend **who** / **which** speaks multiple languages fluently.
5. I have a neighbor **which** / **who** grows vegetables in her backyard.

Exercise 2: Sort the letters and complete the sentences.

0. Microparticles (m c r o p a r t i c l e s) are particles between 0.1 and 100 μm in size.
1. My weight _____ (d r e u c e s) when I stop eating sugar.
2. We _____ (u e s r e) our grocery bags regularly.
3. He was _____ (e r a w u a n) that the police were watching him.
4. They were sitting under the _____ (s a h e d) of an umbrella.
5. The students _____ (d l o p) along with their heavy backpacks on the way to school.

❖ **Lưu ý:** Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 1 dòng.

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để StarLink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

